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TSG CN WG2 thanks TSG CN WG1 for their liaison statement (N1-99E68). CN2 agrees with CN1’s assessment in the 3rd bullet item that there is no relation between the IMEI and any HLR or any other location management mechanism in the network. The other concerns addressed in the document are outside the scope of CN2.
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